FC -47223/2014 Forest Headquarters,
Vazhuthacaud,
Thiruvananthapuram - 14.

Ph: 0471-2529243, 2529325
E-mail: apccf-sa.for@kerala.gov.in

Date : 22.08.2019

-

From

The Principal Chief Conservator of Forests,
(Forest Management) &

Nodal Officer, F(C)Act, ‘

Forest Headquarters, Vazhuthacaud,
Thiruvananthapuram.

To

The Chief Conservator of Frest,
(Southern Circle) Kollam.

Sir,

Sub :- Re-submission of pfoposal for forest diversion - (concerned case)
- regarding. 1

Ref:- 1. FP/KL/HYD/26932/2017
2. This office letter No. FC2-47223/2014 dated 25.03.2019.
3. F.No. 8-2/2013-FC dated 26.02.2019 of Ministry of
Environment, Fcrest & Climate Change, Government of India.
Attention is inv;ted to the subject and references cited above.
This office had returned the proposal submitted by the Executive Engineer,
KSEB, Pathanamthitta agency for diversion of forest land for Peppara SHEP

vide reference (2) cited above {or re-submitting along with the mandatory

certificate from District Collector under Forest Rights Act. The Government of

India vide reference (3) cited isgued guidelines that, the FRA certificate may

submitted to the Ministry of Enlvironment, Forest & Climate Change prior to

Stage II approval. Hence you are{requested to resubmit the proposal which are

3

1

lacking FRA certificate at an early date.
t

Yours faithfully,

Principal Chief Conservator of Forests
| (Forest Management) &
\\} Nndal Officer F(C) Act
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